Natasha Harras

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi Natasha;

Rachel Hannan <Rachel.Hannan@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Tuesday, 23 September 2014 1:50 PM ‘

Natasha Harras
Blocks 1 and 4, Central Park Chippendale - SSD6554 and MP08_0253 MOD 5

Please be advised that the Greater Sydney Planning Team in the Office of Environment and Heritage has reviewed
the relevant documents and has no interest in this matter and no further need to be involved in the assessment of

this project.

Please note that the Heritage Division may provide a separate response if required.

Please contact me if you have any queries.

.ind regards,
Rachel.

Rachel Hannan

Conservation Planning Officer

Regional Operations

Office of Environment and Heritage

Level 6, 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta NSW 2150

PO Box 644, Parramatta NSW 2124

T: 02 8837 6088
F: 02 9995 6900

W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au

Please note my position is part time - my work days are Tues, Wed and Thurs

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

rom: Natasha Harras [mailto:Natasha.Harras@planning.nsw.gov.au]
_ent: Monday, 8 September 2014 3:08 PM

To: EHP Planning Matters Mailbox

Subject: Blocks 1 and 4, Central Park Chippendale

Please see attached letter

Natasha Harras
Town Planner

Industry, Key Sites & Social Projects
NSW Department of Planning & Environment GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001 | T 02 9228 6332 | E

Natasha.Harras@planning.nsw.gov.au

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If you are

not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the

Department.

You should scan any attached files for viruses.




